
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:34:01 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:30 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Lance Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Any company who "ties" their rates to inflation leaves ALL their customers at a disadvantage.  We, as customers
DO NOT have a wage scale ( indexed) or tied to inflation!  Inflation has been low for years and now that it has
risen( or
rising) Enbridge is attempting to assure their profits will rise as inflation increases.  Please say NO to Enbridge
about "tieing" rates to inflation.
Most wage increases for YEARS have been around 2% so most of Enbridges'
customer's have taken a 5% or more decrease in purchasing power.
Do some math, X(Enbridges' residential customer's) TIMES $28/year.  How many MILLIONS do you have?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




